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Dear Mr. Dorr,

We came in due receipt of your very nice letter for which we 
want to express you our very particular gratitude.

S
the copyright of the marvellous photographs of Mrs. Dorr 
s still to be settled, we might ask you to let us have the 
voice as soon as possible.

As to the copies of the Photorama issue in question, we for-, 
warded loo copies each in Dutch, German and Drench. The English 
edition was alas nearly exhausted so that we could only send 
you the remaining 24 copies. We are glad to be able to do you 
this pleasure. We are convinced the distribution our magazine 
will enjoy through your good offices will serve its diffusion 
and propagation.
We are also very happy to learn about the oucces your book is 
meeting with
With respectful regards to Mrs. Dorr and the best wishes for 
your valuable work, we remain, Dear Mr. Dorr,

PS. Mr.Van Deuren thanks very 
he received from Mrs. N. Dorr

yours uruuy,
Photorama

much for the affecting letter 
and will write her unceasingly.
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